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the facility!  Some members of  
the San Angelo Symphony will 
be entertaining at 3:30 pm on 
September 18, and the following 
Friday, September 22, is the 
monthly Sing-Along, featuring 
the one and only Roger 
Alexander!  So come on to the 
dining room about 3:30 pm and 
join in the fun! On September 
29, at 2 pm, is the Steer 
Homecoming Parade, and the 
residents and employees alike 
will be working to achieve ‘the 
winning float’.  Go git ‘em, 

the position of  acting 
Administrator until an interim 
can be secured. 

There are 30 residents in the 
Care Center currently, with 2 
admissions pending as of  the 
meeting date.  The facility is 
currently fully staffed.

Accounts receivable were 
discussed in depth, as were the 
financial statements, and 
accepted as presented. 

Under building maintenance,  
a new seal was ordered and 
installed for the big freezer, and 
a new refrigerator was purchased 
which would keep medications 
requiring refrigeration at a 
constant temperature.  A new 
dryer was ordered because the 
old one is no longer functional.
 Policies were discussed and 
tabled until Roger has a chance 
to look at what is currently in 
place, and visit with Dick 
Baggett, the HR Consultant.  
Longevity bonus for the 
employees was also discussed 
and tabled until next month.  
Other items on the agenda were 
discussed in which updates were 
given, and no vote was required. 

The Board voted to hire an 
MDS Consultant because of  the 
many upcoming changes on the 
horizon in that department.  

The Board set the date for a 
budget workshop, which 
occurred on September 1. 

Future agenda items were 
discussed and the next regular 
meeting will be September 27. 
The public is invited and 
encouraged to attend.

Looking at the September 
calendar, there are no residents 
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celebrating a birthday this 
month. Maybe there should just 
be a very merry un-birthday 
party for all! The residents 
watched a movie, complete with 
popcorn, to celebrate Labor 
Day, September 4. Hope 
everyone had a safe and happy 
holiday. The following Monday, 
September 11, Patriot Day, the 
Methodist Church will be 
providing entertainment in the 
dining room.  On September 15, 
at 3:30 pm, there will be a 
Dieciseis de Septiembre Fiesta at 

Cassidy McWright, Skyleigh 
Minjarez, Makaylah Delacerda, 
Baily Torres, Kaily Torres, 
Kristen Stilley, Lexie Davis, 
Karissa Cervenka, and Searra 
Powell.

JV team members are:  Zoe 
Watkins, Kyalyn Seales, Dree 
Davis, McKenna Parker, Mia 
Minjarez, Saige Busby, and 
India Chumney.  Ninth grade 
team members are:  Hallie 
Michulka, Mariah Delacerda, 
Keeley Queen, Michaela 
Basquez, Cami Davidson, and 
Katelyn Powell.

by Pat Stephens
The Board of  Directors of  the 

West Coke County Hospital 
District met in regular session 
August 29, 2017. President Pat 
Stephens called the meeting to 
order at 9:30 am and declared a 
quorum was present.  Board 
members present were Sarah 
Green, Patsy Cason, Pat Carwile 
and Noel Tinkler. Roger 
Alexander, acting Administrator 
and Janie Munoz, BOM, were 
also present at the meeting. The 
invocation was given by Roger 
Alexander. There were no 
visitors. There were no absent 
members from the previous 
meetings, and the Board 
minutes from those meetings 
were approved. 
 On August 25, 2017, John 
Rainbolt  resigned his position 
as administrator of  the facility.  
The Board wishes to thank John 
for his time of  service and wish 
him well in future endeavors.  
Roger Alexander was placed in 

RLCC!  Cheer those Steers on to 
victory!


